
We hope this email finds you well as we approach the conclusion of this semester. 

As a reminder, The City University of New York continues to offer an exciting Fall 
internship opportunity in New York City for selected students. The CUNY Women’s 
Public Service Internship Program will provide highly qualified individuals the 
opportunity to learn by doing in the offices of selected legislators working to benefit 
women and promote women’s issues in New York. 

Alongside the great experience and learning this opportunity offers students, 
participants in the CUNY Woman’s Public Service Interns  receive a $2,000.00 
monetary award for completing the program successfully and credits can also be 
arranged.  

The deadline for Fall 2016 participation is July 14, 2016.  

For further information or to download an application please visit our website at: 
http://www.etrinternship.org/html/womensleadership.htm  
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